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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-13781        0047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-00:47:06  Clrd-00:49:26
         Narrative:      

Rear lights were not turned on. Warning issued.

24-13783        0058 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-00:59:11  Clrd-01:04:32
         Narrative:      

Out checking on a vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Parties check out okay.

24-13785        0111 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller stated someone had not returned her belongings.   
Caller was provided business line number to call back and   
stated she would. Voicemail was left for caller when there   
was no callback.

24-13786        0147 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
          Location:    ROUTE 24 S
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:49:23                 Arvd-01:51:05  Clrd-02:09:05
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:50:34                 Arvd-01:51:06  Clrd-02:08:36
         Narrative:      

MSP requesting an cruiser check Route 24 South near mile   
marker 26.1 for a report of a vehicle into the woods.   
Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate. MSP states vehicles were located at mile   
marker 21.4. MSP and Bridgewater FD handling the scene.   

24-13788        0221 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
          Location:    ROUTE 24 OFF RAMP
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:23:39                 Arvd-02:30:47  Clrd-02:50:44
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-02:33:16                 Arvd-02:33:18  Clrd-02:38:01
         Narrative:      

WBFD called and stated they are out with a dmv on 24 South   
offramp. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
222 states vehicle will not start and is requesting NIL.   

         Narrative:      
A1 Towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
226 transporting 2 male parties to nearby gas station.   
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         Narrative:      
222 states A1 removed vehicle from roadway.   

24-13787        0223 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:23:29  Clrd-02:30:07
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-13789        0249 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:49:14  Clrd-02:55:47
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Party recently changed insurance companies and provided   
proper paperwork. Advised to contact RMV. Citation issued   
for improper turn.

24-13791        0320 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:20:45  Clrd-03:29:21
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-13792        0335 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:36:44                 Arvd-03:37:33  Clrd-03:50:34
         Narrative:      

MSP requesting a cruiser check Route 24 North for a 2 car   
mva in the center lane. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
222 checked Route 24 from Bridgewater town line to Brockton.   
Nothing showing. Cruiser clear.   

24-13793        0541 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 11/17/2024 0551
  Location/Address:    [WEG 2] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:42:35                 Arvd-05:42:53  Clrd-05:50:15
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, burglary alarm.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

24-13794        0702 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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                                                     Arvd-07:02:38  Clrd-07:05:11
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

24-13795        0719 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:19:04  Clrd-07:21:55
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired registration.

24-13796        0919 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 871] VICTORIAN WAY
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her mother fell and needs help getting   
up.

24-13797        0944 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her neighbor needs assistance   
unlocking his apartment.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

24-13798        1007 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off a wallet he found.

         Narrative:      
Owner contacted and will be coming in to retrieve his   
property.

         Narrative:      
Party in the station to pick up wallet. Wallet issued.

24-13800        1136 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 233] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:39:49                 Arvd-11:45:07  Clrd-11:47:18
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she can hear firearms going off behind her   
property.

         Narrative:      
226 reporting the involved parties are target shooting   
within the parameters of their property.

24-13803        1149 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 11/17/2024 1434
  Location/Address:    UNION ST + ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:50:26  Clrd-12:30:31
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
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Cleared for priority call.

24-13804        1158 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1565] COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a party who fell and can not   
put weight on her leg due to a recent hip replacement. FD   
notified and en route.

24-13805        1200 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 11/17/2024 1249
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1565] MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:07:18                 Arvd-12:07:47  Clrd-12:49:23
         Narrative:      

No traffic violations observed.

24-13806        1229 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1396] FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:30:36                 Arvd-12:36:11  Clrd-12:49:34
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his wife is having trouble breathing.   
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Female party to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-13809        1431 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:34:25                 Arvd-14:34:26  Clrd-14:45:55
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for finger prints.

24-13810        1529 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:30:43                 Arvd-15:30:44  Clrd-15:41:28
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for finger prints.

24-13811        1541 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/17/2024 1619
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-15:42:11                 Arvd-15:50:39  Clrd-16:11:14
         Narrative:      

Party requesting assistance with a MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.   

24-13812        1629 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:37:51                 Arvd-16:37:52  Clrd-16:37:54
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting vehicle attempted to cut her off and is   
driving aggressively. Caller stated the vehicle turned onto   
an unknown road. Described as a light blue Jeep.
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         Narrative:      
Checked the area, could not locate.   

24-13813        1635 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:38:36                 Arvd-16:38:38  Clrd-16:55:56
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for finger printing.

24-13814        1641 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:56:02                 Arvd-16:56:04  Clrd-16:59:46
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for finger printing.

24-13815        1656 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:57:43                 Arvd-16:59:32  Clrd-17:11:12
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting minor MVA, other party is refusing to   
give information.   

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1000 paperwork exchanged.   

24-13816        1657 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his mother is having trouble breathing.   
FD dispatched.   

24-13817        1711 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:12:25                 Arvd-17:12:26  Clrd-17:19:11
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for fingerprinting.

24-13818        1744 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:46:09                 Arvd-17:46:11  Clrd-17:51:55
         Narrative:      

223 reporting two quads traveling on the roadway. Not   
pursuing vehicles.

         Narrative:      
223 attempted to stop quads.  Both quads failed to stop, 223   
did not pursue.   

24-13819        1856 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:57:09                 Arvd-18:57:12  Clrd-19:07:07
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         Narrative:      
Party into the station for fingerprinting.

24-13820        1915 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:15:46  Clrd-19:19:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for light violation.

24-13821        1922 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON + BELMONT
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA in Easton. Transferred to Easton   
PD.

24-13822        1936 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/17/2024 2021
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:36:54  Clrd-20:13:43
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle. Report to   
follow.   

24-13823        1942 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:42:59  Clrd-19:45:28
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail light.

24-13824        2038 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 11/17/2024 2039
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:38:00  Clrd-20:39:40
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes.

24-13825        2045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:45:31  Clrd-20:57:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for failure to inspect.

24-13826        2126 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + OLD WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:26:44  Clrd-21:29:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-13827        2210 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/17/2024 2237
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:10:17  Clrd-22:23:58
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:15:48                 Arvd-22:17:58  Clrd-22:23:09
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-13831        2244 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:44:54  Clrd-22:49:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

For Date: 11/18/2024  -  Monday   

24-13832        0114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:14:57  Clrd-01:23:05
         Narrative:      

Party provided proper paperwork for insurance. Advised to   
contact RMV in the morning. Warning issued.

24-13834        0134 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:34:23  Clrd-01:36:06
         Narrative:      

Out checking on vehicle in rear lot.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unoccupied. All appears secure.

24-13837        0612 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 11/18/2024 0643
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:12:46  Enrt-06:13:19                 Clrd-06:16:46
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:17:45                 Arvd-06:20:20  Clrd-06:39:11
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a minor motor vehicle crash at this location.
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24-13839        0836 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-13841        0922 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    ESTER DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:26:24                 Arvd-09:29:08  Clrd-10:00:34
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a white dog possibly a lab loose in the   
area. Dog does have a collar with a tag.

         Narrative:      
Contact was made with town hall to locate the owner via dog   
tag, owner was contacted and en route.   

24-13846        1023 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/18/2024 1046
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:23:30  Clrd-10:33:16
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Officer clear for priority call.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

24-13847        1032 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:33:20                 Arvd-10:34:00  Clrd-11:05:53
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:33:24                 Arvd-10:36:08  Clrd-10:56:43
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:56:51                 Arvd-10:56:52  Clrd-11:05:52
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his neighbor is trying to attack him,   
caller hung up prior to giving any more information.   

         Narrative:      
No answer on call back.   

         Narrative:      
Matter resolved at this time. Report to follow.   

24-13849        1056 AUTO THEFT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:01:12                 Arvd-11:03:14  Clrd-11:18:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an employee used a company vehicle over the   
weekend and has not returned it at this time.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle entered into NCIC as stolen.   

24-13851        1141 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:45:55                 Arvd-11:48:17  Clrd-11:48:26
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:47:57                 Arvd-11:47:58  Clrd-11:48:25
         Narrative:      

911 hang up from Brockton PD. They stated they believe they   
heard someone say hospital and disconnected. They were   
unable to make contact.

         Narrative:      
Upon call to phone number, no answer message was left.   

         Narrative:      
Party called back stating he is an attorney and is in court   
at this time, party stated no emergency present.   

24-13852        1144 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:54:20  Clrd-12:13:48
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.

24-13853        1226 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1583] NORTH MAIN ST + FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:26:17  Clrd-12:35:34
         Narrative:      

Tire parts in the roadway in the area. DPW notified.   

24-13855        1237 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 252] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:38:27                 Arvd-12:40:18  Clrd-12:47:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting male party parked his vehicle and is   
attempting to flag down passing vehicles. Described to be in   
a red small 4 door vehicle, black male about 6ft tall with a   
black Patriots sweatshirt.   

         Narrative:      
Party inquiring about renting a home in the area. Party   
advised of the proper steps to take.   

24-13857        1245 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up report.

24-13859        1323 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] SUSAN
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. Upon call back caller stated accidental.

24-13863        1347 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 11/18/2024 1359
  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                       Disp-13:50:51                 Arvd-13:55:43  Clrd-13:59:45
         Narrative:      

Verified accidental by attached party.   

24-13864        1522 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:28:04                 Arvd-15:28:05  Clrd-15:41:45
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for LTC fingerprinting.

24-13865        1547 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 11/18/2024 1614
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:13:32                 Arvd-16:13:35  Clrd-16:13:36
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off accident report and to   
speak to an officer.

24-13866        1604 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 11/18/2024 1621
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-16:13:27                 Arvd-16:13:29  Clrd-16:21:20
         Narrative:      

911 automated message stating the owner of the phone was in   
an MVA. No contact made with party.

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  Could not locate.

24-13869        1734 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-17:38:32                 Arvd-17:38:33  Clrd-17:38:33
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak to an officer in   
regards to a past theft incident.  227 advised party to   
speak with the reporting officer.

24-13876        1949 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting a patient transport.  FD dispatched.

For Date: 11/19/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-13894        0504 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:05:11                                Clrd-05:06:37
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Commercial Burglar Alarm, front door motion.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company cancelled prior to arrival.

24-13896        0807 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  11
  Dispatch Log  From: 11/17/2024  Thru: 11/23/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/25/2024

   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting emergency on the highway. Transferred   
to MSP.   

24-13897        0808 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    UNITED DR + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:11:44                 Arvd-08:20:10  Clrd-14:17:14
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:11:47                 Arvd-08:14:31  Clrd-10:15:18
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:22:19                 Arvd-08:22:20  Clrd-09:15:11
         Narrative:      

Several 911 callers reporting truck rolled over.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan.   

         Narrative:      
Simonelli's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Simonelli's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is upright, MSP truck team still on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow. Roadway reopened.

24-13898        0854 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:16:26                 Arvd-09:23:09  Clrd-09:26:51
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for fingerprinting.   

24-13899        0935 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:36:16                 Arvd-09:36:17  Clrd-09:42:00
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to speak to an officer, in regards to   
a business she frequents, party stated one store clerk being   
rude and making unwelcome comments towards her.

         Narrative:      
228 went to talk to female party, when advised his body   
camera was on per department policy, party became agitated   
and began yelling. Party immediately left prior to providing   
any further information regarding the incident.   

         Narrative:      
Party called and spoke with LT about the incident. She is   
unhappy about her encounter with the PD this morning as well   
as receiving a trespass notice from the business she had an   
encounter with on 11/10/24. She is fearful that the business   
owner will harass her at her home now that he has her   
address.  Party requested that we log this information for   
her protection.  She was advised of the 258e process should   
he ever contact her.
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24-13903        1020 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for increased back   
pain. FD dispatched.

24-13907        1103 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:05:03                 Arvd-11:06:42  Clrd-11:37:51
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:06:47                 Arvd-11:11:41  Clrd-11:37:52
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA with PI. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
2 NIL's requested, Mark's and May's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Operator of the Honda Civic transported to Brockton Hospital   
and the passenger of the Ford Edge being transported to   
South Shore.   

         Narrative:      
All vehicles removed from the roadway, report to follow.   

24-13908        1131 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:37:56                 Arvd-11:44:24  Clrd-11:45:53
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting aggressive driver passing a funeral   
procession. Vehicle pulled into an unknown driveway.   
Described as a small green/blue Honda. Unknown plate.

         Narrative:      
All officers on priority calls at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Checked the area, unable to locate.   

24-13909        1246 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:07:28                 Arvd-13:10:04  Clrd-13:11:48
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. Mapping within 83 meters.

         Narrative:      
No emergency showing.   

24-13910        1303 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a female party   
with hypoxia. FD dispatched.   

24-13912        1316 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-13:19:55                 Arvd-13:23:53  Clrd-13:34:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA in the parking lot. Party   
returned to his vehicle and another vehicle had hit his.

         Narrative:      
Other vehicle was unoccupied on arrival, vehicle is resting   
on the calling parties vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
226 left a note for the vehicle owner to contact the   
station. Report to follow.   

24-13916        1437 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:39:10                 Arvd-14:39:11  Clrd-14:39:28
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to speak to an officer, party just   
purchased a vehicle off Facebook and is having issues with   
it. Party advised.

24-13917        1451 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:54:29                 Arvd-14:54:31  Clrd-15:22:53
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:54:29                 Arvd-14:54:31  Clrd-15:22:54
         Narrative:      

Several 911 callers reporting MVA possible PI. FD   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
2 NIL's requested. May's and A1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal. Report to follow.   

24-13920        1615 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:17:49                 Arvd-16:17:51  Clrd-16:17:53
         Narrative:      

Party in the station picking up tow release form. Form   
issued along with exchange form. Citation issued in hand by   
desk officer.

24-13921        1627 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 201] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:31:45  Enrt-16:35:40  Arvd-16:40:11  Clrd-16:40:21
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:40:35                 Arvd-16:40:36  Clrd-16:50:58
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting officer for VIN verification at given   
address.

         Narrative:      
VIN verified.   

24-13923        1703 MEDICAL EMERGENCY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:05:23                 Arvd-17:05:24  Clrd-17:05:25
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         Narrative:      
FD requesting officer to assist at medical emergency for   
life alert. Accidental alert. Call cancelled.

24-13924        1705 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:06:05  Enrt-17:09:09  Arvd-17:11:03  Clrd-17:13:35
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she hit some type of animal in above area   
and requesting officer to check it out. Caller no longer on   
scene.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked entirety of street. Could not locate.

24-13925        1744 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic operation of vehicle on   
highway. Transferred to MSP.

24-13926        1813 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:13:00  Clrd-18:15:10
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Verbal warning for defective headlight.   

24-13927        1817 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she was notified that her Uber driver   
dropped off transponder, car keys, and makeup bag. Caller   
stated it was between 8/18/24 and 8/25/24. No log note   
found. Caller informed information would be logged.

24-13928        1850 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:51:23                 Arvd-18:51:25  Clrd-19:06:09
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:06:13                 Arvd-19:06:15  Clrd-19:17:41
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to officer regarding   
issues with an ex-boyfriend.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-13929        1932 FRAUD IMPERSONATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:33:10                 Arvd-19:33:11  Clrd-19:55:34
         Narrative:      

Walk-in requesting to speak to officer regarding possible   
identity theft.

         Narrative:      
Officer found no signs of fraudulent activity. Party advised   
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to keep an eye on accounts and to report suspicious   
activity.

24-13930        2028 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1257] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:30:58                 Arvd-20:33:51  Clrd-20:43:44
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting daughter is experiencing severe   
stomach pains. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
FD has arrived on scene.

         Narrative:      
Female party transport to the South Shore.

24-13932        2048 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 450] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:56:53                 Arvd-21:01:22  Clrd-21:06:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting suspicious vehicle parked in front of   
business.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked surrounding area. Vehicle not located.

24-13933        2109 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + ANDREA WAY
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:09:00  Clrd-21:15:18
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Verbal for marked lanes violation.

24-13934        2135 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST + SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:35:00  Clrd-21:43:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Citation issued.

24-13935        2152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:52:00  Clrd-21:59:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Citation issued.

24-13937        2248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + PINETREE DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:48:00  Clrd-22:55:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Citation issued.
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For Date: 11/20/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-13942        0346 Break & Entering Building REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 11/20/2024 0451
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-03:50:35                 Arvd-03:50:36  Clrd-04:51:44
         Narrative:      

Caller reports someone broke a window and entered the   
business.

         Narrative:      
227 requests BCI.

         Narrative:      
Scene processed by BCI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-13943        0641 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-06:42:13  Clrd-07:25:39
         Narrative:      

Traffic post

24-13944        0708 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 11/20/2024 0750
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-07:10:37  Clrd-07:50:52
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic in a school zone.

24-13946        0842 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting to speak to an officer regarding   
an accident report.

24-13952        0958 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby dropping off MV crash operator report.

24-13954        1005 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-10:08:18  Clrd-10:09:20
         Narrative:      

All appears in order.

24-13958        1013 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-10:13:26  Clrd-10:17:47
         Narrative:      

All appears in order.

24-13961        1033 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-10:33:27  Clrd-10:37:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation. Cleared with a warning.

24-13964        1118 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] COPELAND
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a party slouched over at the wheel   
on the side of the road just over the line in Brockton. CP   
transferred to Brockton PD.

24-13966        1147 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a patient at the above location that   
needs to be transported to the hospital due to low oxygen   
and positive covid-19.

         Narrative:      
FD notified.

24-13967        1150 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:51:20  Clrd-12:22:30
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting with handing out lunch.

24-13969        1158 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-11:59:27  Clrd-12:07:23
         Narrative:      

Spoke with management regarding two trespass notices.

         Narrative:      
Management stated they do not have the return receipts at   
this time. He will provide them once it's delivered.   

24-13970        1213 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting tow release. Receipt given.

24-13971        1223 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  18
  Dispatch Log  From: 11/17/2024  Thru: 11/23/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/25/2024

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a patient at the above location be   
transported to the hospital due to not eating or drinking   
and was recently diagnosed with pneumonia.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

24-13972        1234 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:34:41  Clrd-12:43:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.   

24-13973        1237 TREPASS NOTICE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Officer 226 spoke with manager regarding two trespass   
notices. Management provided return receipts. Trespass   
notice entered.

24-13975        1300 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to drop off LTC renewal.Receipt Given.

24-13980        1338 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting tow release. Receipt given.

24-13981        1357 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] CENTAL ST + SCOTCH DAM RD
         Narrative:      

Easton PD calling requesting an ambulance for a two car MVA   
at the above location. FD notifed and en route.

24-13982        1404 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:04:22  Clrd-14:14:42
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

24-13983        1429 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 11/20/2024 1453
  Location/Address:    TAYLER AVE
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:30:37                 Arvd-14:32:53  Clrd-14:53:10
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting his wife's visiting nurse arrived   
today and suggest she gets transported to the hospital. FD   
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notifed and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

24-13985        1504 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:05:23                 Arvd-15:12:19  Clrd-15:27:12
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-15:07:57                 Arvd-15:12:17  Clrd-15:27:06
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:36:56                                Clrd-15:37:08
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a two car MVA.   

         Narrative:      
222 and 226 en route.

         Narrative:      
Paper work exchanged. Report to follow.

24-13986        1512 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 calls reporting they see a small camp like   
fire on  RT.24 South Bound. FD notifed and en route.

24-13987        1524 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/20/2024 1710
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-15:26:20                 Arvd-15:28:06  Clrd-15:28:07
         Narrative:      

D2 returning recovered stolen plate.

24-13988        1535 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/20/2024 1629
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-15:36:23                 Arvd-15:40:29  Clrd-16:10:29
         Narrative:      

E-911 reporting of a minor MVA.

         Narrative:      
226 on scene.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

24-13990        1652 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:53:37                 Arvd-16:56:50  Clrd-16:59:16
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting someone hit a deer in the area.

         Narrative:      
Deer removed from roadway.   

24-13991        1659 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:59:50  Clrd-17:57:47
         Narrative:      

Officer observing traffic.

         Narrative:      
All traffic stopped at the stop signs.  No other violations   
observed.

24-13992        1710 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:10:36                 Arvd-17:10:37  Clrd-17:15:27
         Narrative:      

Party called the station requesting to speak to an officer   
in regards to a resident of our town harassing her. Party   
has been advised of the HPO process.   

         Narrative:      
Attached party is the resident of our town, no RMV   
information showing for that female party.   

24-13994        1822 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:22:00  Clrd-19:08:45
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:23:39                 Arvd-18:23:42  Clrd-19:09:58
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-18:56:01                 Arvd-18:56:02  Clrd-20:09:51
         Narrative:      

Officers out at high school powder puff game.

24-13995        2025 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-20:26:14  Clrd-21:07:13
         Narrative:      

226 mointoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed. Cruiser clear.   

24-13996        2041 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:42:10                 Arvd-20:42:11  Clrd-20:59:48
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off found dog.

         Narrative:      
Dog returned to owner.

For Date: 11/21/2024  -  Thursday   

24-13998        0012 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
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                       Disp-00:16:33                 Arvd-00:16:35  Clrd-00:23:28
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting her bicycle broke and is requesting   
a ride to Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off at her residence with   
grandmother.

         Narrative:      
Bicycle was also returned to her residence after transport.

24-14000        0119 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 836] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:20:35  Clrd-01:27:13
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle with alarm sounding.

         Narrative:      
Alarm reset while officer was checking vehicle. Vehicle is   
missing radio from dash but does not appear to have been   
entered recently.   

24-14001        0141 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-01:42:57                 Arvd-01:42:58  Clrd-01:42:59
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting transport for an elderly male thats   
covid positive and fell out of bed. FD dispatched.

24-14008        0709 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 EXIT 28 A
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-07:26:03                 Arvd-07:26:04  Clrd-07:26:05
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting debris on the highway. Transferred to   
MSP.

24-14009        0834 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 11/21/2024 1826
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:42:23                 Arvd-08:44:53  Clrd-08:51:58
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-13:32:04                                Clrd-13:32:10
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:40:32                 Arvd-16:40:41  Clrd-16:44:19
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:40:35                 Arvd-16:40:40  Clrd-16:44:18
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:04:19                 Arvd-18:04:19  Clrd-18:07:53
         Narrative:      

Brockton District Court faxed over docket #2415RO1017 to be   
served.

         Narrative:      
Officers out attempting to serve.

         Narrative:      
Party was not home. Unable to serve at this time.

         Narrative:      
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Order entered into records accordingly.

         Narrative:      
226 and 224 attempting to serve 209a order.

         Narrative:      
Party was not home. 226 and 224 unable to serve at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
226 attempting to serve.

         Narrative:      
Defendent was served yesterday in court and again at this   
time by 226.

24-14013        1007 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:12:02                 Arvd-10:23:57  Clrd-10:23:58
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her tire is losing air from a nail. CP   
believes it is from roadwork in the area.

         Narrative:      
Party advised that there is no way to tell if they nail is   
from the near by roadwork. Party has AAA en route for a tow.

24-14014        1013 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    TERESA RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:15:06  Enrt-10:15:37  Arvd-10:18:59  Clrd-10:32:32
         Narrative:      

Third-party caller reporting his son is possibly having a   
seizure at their residence. CP stated his son is home alone   
at this time. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party is conscious and alert.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Brockton Hospital.

24-14016        1147 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:50:09                 Arvd-11:50:11  Clrd-12:06:53
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:51:57                 Arvd-11:56:52  Clrd-12:06:49
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting he was pushed by another customer. CP   
stated the involved party also threatened to kill him before   
leaving the area in his vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle comes back to a party out of East Bridgewater. EBPD   
notified.

         Narrative:      
Calling party in the station to file a statement.

         Narrative:      
EBPD reports the aggressor is suffering from a altered   
mental status. 226 to follow up with victim and business   
personnel.

24-14022        1331 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-13:32:42                 Arvd-13:34:45  Clrd-14:00:32
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:33:54                 Arvd-13:36:11  Clrd-14:00:31
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a MVA hit and run. CP stated the   
vehicle took off northbound on Rt 28.

         Narrative:      
CP reporting the vehicle pulled over in the Tom and Jimmy's   
parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14023        1401 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:01:37  Clrd-14:05:25
         Narrative:      

Marked lanes violation. Warning issued.

24-14024        1426 FORGERY / COUNTERFEIT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-14:26:59                 Arvd-14:33:44  Clrd-14:39:02
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting she brought cash to a pawn shop and   
the shop advised her the bill was fake.

         Narrative:      
Bill taken into custody for destruction.

24-14026        1550 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-15:58:55                 Arvd-15:58:57  Clrd-16:10:39
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting minor MVA.   

         Narrative:      
Cruiser 226 reports minor damage. Assisted motorists with   
paper exchange.

24-14027        1626 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow release form. Form issued.   

24-14028        1658 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:30:10                 Arvd-17:32:12  Clrd-17:32:13
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:55:39                                Clrd-17:57:53
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:55:49                 Arvd-18:05:59  Clrd-18:18:29
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:07:58                 Arvd-18:08:35  Clrd-18:08:36
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:18:59                 Arvd-18:19:01  Clrd-18:54:45
         Narrative:      
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Caller reporting pothole at above location.

         Narrative:      
Second caller reporting same hazard.   

         Narrative:      
DPW contacted. 224 standing by.

         Narrative:      
DPW is on scene.

24-14029        1731 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:32:35                 Arvd-17:35:50  Clrd-17:53:51
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:32:40                 Arvd-17:35:49  Clrd-17:53:50
         Narrative:      

MVA. Airbag deployment. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Mays towing en route.

         Narrative:      
Mays has vehicle. Other vehicle waiting for private tow.   
Patient refusal. Report to follow.

24-14032        1858 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST + UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:58:35  Clrd-19:41:07
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
Moderate traffic. No violations observed.   

24-14033        1939 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting party actively seizing. FD en route.

24-14035        2211 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:14:02                 Arvd-22:14:05  Clrd-22:45:10
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:14:04                 Arvd-22:14:06  Clrd-22:45:11
         Narrative:      

Prescription drug kiosk emptied and placed into evidence.

         Narrative:      
24-64-PR placed into evidence.

24-14036        2223 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + W CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

229 reporting faulty left arrow from West Center St onto   
Manley. DPW contacted.
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For Date: 11/22/2024  -  Friday   

24-14040        0241 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 11/22/2024 0252
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:42:23                 Arvd-02:47:56  Clrd-02:51:05
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, bay 8 motion.

         Narrative:      
Areas able to be checked, checked secure. Rear receiving   
areas are gated and locked.

24-14044        0726 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1291] UNITED DR
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:29:28  Enrt-07:31:59  Arvd-07:33:51  Clrd-07:38:11
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up call received from front parking lot area of   
property. No answer on call back.

         Narrative:      
Party called back and met officer in parking lot. No   
emergency at this time.

24-14045        0753 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:55:58                 Arvd-07:56:01  Clrd-07:56:04
         Narrative:      

Party called stating her two dogs got out and have not   
returned. Contact information attached if anyone calls about   
animals.

24-14046        0825 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 857] NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting assistance getting her husband down   
the stairs. FD notified and en route.

24-14048        0903 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for patient.

24-14050        0944 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 657] EAST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-09:44:00  Clrd-09:55:00
         Narrative:      

228 out with Plymouth County sheriffs attempting to locate   
attached party.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate that party. Party is not associated with   
that address anymore.
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24-14056        1200 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-12:00:49  Clrd-12:47:57
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
All speeds within the posted 35 mph limit. No other   
violations observed.

24-14059        1232 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-14061        1250 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-12:50:00  Clrd-13:59:57
         Narrative:      

226 out assisting MSPCA.

         Narrative:      
Inspection has been completed. All appears in order.

24-14068        1647 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] INDIAN COVE RD
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

24-14069        1648 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to pick up a tow release form. Form   
issued.

24-14070        1652 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    TERESA RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:52:00  Clrd-16:53:54
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:53:23                                Clrd-16:53:45
         Narrative:      

226 checking on a vehicle parked on the side of the road.

         Narrative:      
Party was working for a solar sales company and was   
completely some paperwork before leaving the area.

24-14071        1703 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1006] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:03:38  Clrd-17:42:11
         Narrative:      
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226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No heavy commercial motor vehicle and no speeding violations   
observed. Cruiser clear.   

24-14074        1821 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stated he found a white and brown husky at the   
attached intersection. Dog has been taken into custody.

         Narrative:      
Attached owner of the dog came in and retrieved him. Owner   
stated the name of the dog is "Brady" and he is blind.

24-14076        1932 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [NB] COGGESHALL ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting assistance with picking up her   
children in New Bedford. Caller transferred to New Bedford   
PD via PSAP.

24-14078        2101 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:21:25                 Arvd-21:22:16  Clrd-21:22:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her vehicle broke down on the side of the   
road. CP stated is off the roadway and she is attempting to   
get AAA to remove her vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is off the roadway, not causing a hazard.

24-14081        2146 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a male party coughing up   
blood. FD notified and en route.

24-14082        2155 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 187] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:56:16                 Arvd-21:59:36  Clrd-22:13:09
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her husband is having pain in his   
chest and left arm. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the South Shore Hospital.

24-14083        2204 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:05:28                 Arvd-22:06:32  Clrd-22:25:17
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a female party unconscious.   
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
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Female party regained conciousness.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater FD en route for mutual aid EMS.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater FD evaluating the female party.

For Date: 11/23/2024  -  Saturday   

24-14087        0615 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 11/23/2024 0625
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-06:17:28  Enrt-06:18:00  Arvd-06:22:46  Clrd-06:25:48
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, general alarm no area given. No contact with key   
holders at this time.

         Narrative:      
Business opening for the day.  Several employees on scene   
throughout the property.  All appears okay at this time.

24-14090        1229 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a female   
party. FD dispatched.   

24-14092        1349 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:51:42                 Arvd-13:58:14  Clrd-14:17:18
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting to speak to an officer in regards to his   
options of evicting someone from his residence.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised of his options.   

24-14094        1621 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 203] ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:23:16                 Arvd-16:27:01  Clrd-16:30:55
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting assistance with a residential   
lockout at above address. WBFD notified. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
223 states residence has been unlocked. Cruiser clear.   

24-14095        1633 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:35:54                 Arvd-16:43:34  Clrd-16:43:35
         Narrative:      

Calling party is faculty at the High School and is   
requesting the building unlocked for a school play this   
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         Narrative:      
224 states parties were already inside of school upon   
arrival. Cruiser clear.   

24-14097        1758 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:58:04  Clrd-18:07:27
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-14098        1809 RECOVERED STOLEN MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 11/23/2024 1842
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:09:00  Clrd-18:41:58
         Narrative:      

226 out with vehicle showing stolen status.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed from NCIC.

24-14099        1902 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 11/23/2024 1905
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:02:00  Clrd-19:04:59
         Narrative:      

223 out with DMV

         Narrative:      
223 states party just checking their phone. Cruiser clear.   

24-14100        1904 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 11/23/2024 1915
       Vicinity of:    SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:04:15  Clrd-19:05:13
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:05:15                 Arvd-19:05:16  Clrd-19:15:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Licensed operator took control of the vehicle.   
Report to follow.   

24-14101        1910 K9 Request / Outside Agency Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [EAO] INDIAN COVE WAY
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:11:54                 Arvd-19:11:56  Clrd-20:47:15
         Narrative:      

Easton Police Department requesting a K9 for a track of   
attached Q5 male party who ran into the woods. 229   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
224 clear at this time.   

24-14102        1924 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

East Bridgewater Police requesting a matron. Matron en   
route.

24-14103        1929 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] MEMORIAL + CENTRAL
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a 2 car mva. Call transferred to East   
Bridgewater PSAP.

24-14104        1933 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 11/23/2024 1941
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:35:06                 Arvd-19:35:07  Clrd-19:41:04
         Narrative:      

223 out at above location for a follow up from previous   
incident.

24-14105        1957 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:58:42                 Arvd-20:05:10  Clrd-20:41:56
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:59:39  Enrt-20:01:47  Arvd-20:03:50  Clrd-20:26:26
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:02:26                 Arvd-20:02:27  Clrd-20:30:56
         Narrative:      

224 states Q5 male party may have made his way into above   
area. Cruisers dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Easton PD stated latest live ping from subjects phone was in   
the Town of Canton. Cruisers clear.   

24-14106        2024 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:28:04  Enrt-20:29:24  Arvd-20:31:08  Clrd-20:33:21
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Office Door.

         Narrative:      
226 states building appears secure at this time.   

24-14109        2202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:02:39  Clrd-22:05:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-14110        2203 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 11/23/2024 2208
  Location/Address:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:03:00  Clrd-22:08:00
         Narrative:      
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227 checking on mv parked in lot.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

24-14111        2230 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:30:08  Clrd-22:35:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-14112        2239 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:39:19  Clrd-22:46:06
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-14113        2242 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:42:54  Clrd-22:55:26
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-14114        2258 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 11/23/2024 2339
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:58:29  Clrd-23:38:45
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:08:08                 Arvd-23:08:53  Clrd-23:38:42
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Second unit requested, 227 en route.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
227 shuttling 1 female to her residence, starting mileage   
91683.5.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Female party dropped off, ending mileage 91684.6

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle. Report to follow.


